
To all who treasure the memory, work and life of Dr Wu Lien-Teh
(& to see renowned Harbin Snow Festival & tour the area)

Dr Wu Lien-Teh Commemorative Symposium 
(alongside 3rd Boreal Congress of Cardiology) hosted by

Harbin Medical University First Hospital
Harbin, Heilongjiang, China

Friday 18th to Sunday 20th January, 2013
Come join an international fraternity recognize 

Dr Wu Lien-Teh's great sacrifices, principles and philosophies, 
that has survived the times and benefitted present day living.

There are 2 things you need to do:
1. Return complete Participation Form and pay SGD$330.00 each joining fee (covers 

transfers/entrances/meals/transport in program) to "Obgyn Consultants Pte Ltd"             AC# 079-385-8019 
Citibank Singapore Ltd, swift code CITISGSGGCB.

2. Book your own flights and hotels.  List below are preferred hotels, at special rates      if you mention 
Harbin Medical University First Hospital Symposium.

Five star hotel: (range about RMB 1688 to 1838 + 15% per night)

Shangri-la Hotel   http://www.shangri-la.com/harbin/shangrila

Four star hotels: (range about RMB 668 to 1588 per night)

1. Harbin Friendship Palace Hotel http://www.hrbyyg.com/

2. Heilongjiang Gloria Plaza Hotel  http://hotels.ctrip.com/hotel/21961.html

All applications and enquiries to Dr Alex Ooi at dralexooi@gmail.com.

Organisers assisting Harbin Medical University are Loke Gim Tay, Gan Khai Choon, Chin Cheong, Peter Quah, 
Gabriel Teh, Steve Foong, friends, Singapore & Malaysia Chinese Schools Alumni, Singapore-China Friendship 
Association in collaboration with
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